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Visiting a Beekeeper 
In June, the kindergarten group learned about 

bees. There were many interesting things to 

learn and the preschool group even got to visit 

a beekeeper. 

The beekeeper told and showed how the bees 

develop during their life, what their tasks are, 

how they find their own hive and that the 

flowers have completely different colours for 

them. 

He showed a bee hive and its entrance, where 

the queen lives, where the combs are and how 

he harvests the honey. 

The children learned how to behave when 

dealing with bees and why a beekeeper wears 

white clothes. 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end, we were able to taste and 

compare 7 different honeys. Which one do 

you like the best? Which one do you not like 

at all? 

We bought an acacia honey and a sunflower 

honey to show the different tastes, colours 

and consistency to the other younger 

children. 

It was a warm day and we enjoyed cooling 

off in the Feldmochiger lake next to the 

beekeeper. 


